
Week beginning Monday 20th April 

 

Hi 7LS families! 

Hope you have managed to do something enjoyable during this very strange and different Easter 

holiday. 

It has been good to keep in touch with some of you during these past weeks; many thanks for 

your emails, especially the photos of some of our pupils. It has been so lovely to see them 

looking so well and happy. 

I have put together some new ideas for home learning which you might like to try out this week 

with your children. 

I have included a new sensory story video: The Gingerbread Man. Do watch this several times 

during the week and encourage your children to join in with the activities; as you will know, 

repetition is very important for our children, as they learn best when they become more familiar 

with activities. 

There are also some practical activities to do which are linked to the theme of The Gingerbread 

Man. 

I have also included a new Touch and Communication video (‘Around the House’), to use for a 

massage/relaxation/free movement activity. Again this can be repeated throughout the week. 

You will find the above ideas on our school website under: 

‘Home Learning/Class Specific Resources/7LS’ 

- Gingerbread Man sensory story 

- Gingerbread Man edible paint 

- Gingerbread Man experiment 

- Gingerbread Man Fizzy Science experiment 

- Gingerbread Man playdough 

- Gingerbread people recipe 

- Touch and Communication Around the House 

Again, please don’t hesitate to email me on my school email address: 

MBullivant@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk 

With all our best wishes, 

Melanie and the 7LS class team 


